
Woodley Park Community Association 
Dec. 6, 2022 Executive Committee Meeting 

 
Present:  

 Executive Committee: John Goodman (President), Barbara Ioanes (Vice President), Stephanie 
Zobay (Treasurer), Jeff Myers (Secretary), Philip Anderson, Leah De Hoet, Rob Heffernan, Glenn 
Marcus, and Zach Messitte (all At Large) 

 Other Woodley Park resident(s): Janell Pagats and Adam Prinzo (ANC Commissioners for 
Woodley Park), and Robert Meins (Executive Director, Woodley Park Main Street) 

 
Agenda: Approved without objection 

1. Establish quorum/confirm everyone can hear/see  
2. Consent items:  

A. Approval of agenda  
B. Acceptance of Treasurer's Report  
C. Approval of Minutes  

3. Introductions  
4. Organization 
5. Thoughts for next year  
6. Updates from Mayor’s office, Council, ANC  
7. Good of the order  
8. Adjourn  

 
Treasurer’s Report: No new report available. 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting: Approved. 
 
Discussion/Action: 

 Stephanie asked if we can switch meetings to the second Tuesday of each month? No one 
expressed concern, so we have agreed to this. 

 Each Executive Committee Member present introduced themselves. 

 We would welcome a Board member to help finalize and implement the Website that was 

designed for WPCA. No member immediately stepped forward. 

 Leah De Hoet volunteered to serve as liaison to the National Zoo;  

Janell Pagats asked John to also forward her name as the ANC representative liaison to the Zoo 

 Robert Meins indicated that Woodley Park Main Street is working to try to get an attractive 

mural painted so that it can be seen from the Metro Station exit that would provide 

neighborhood relevant signage to help visitors find the zoo, the Omni, and other landmarks 

 Stephanie will explore finding a church to host bridge/hearts/spades card games; Janell 

suggested arranging to hold those games at a neighborhood bar or restaurant 

 The Board agreed to sell WPCA’s three Christmas trees for $25 each to interested purchasers, 

which include Stephanie Zobay and Philip Anderson. 

 We would benefit from a WPCA member who could manage WPCA’s social websites (Robert 

Meins suggested that a Woodley Park Mainstreet contractor could do that). 

 Will Executive Committee members please share their phone numbers with John? 

Adjourned: The Executive Committee adjourned at 9:00 PM 


